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In our line of work, professionalism is not just 
a virtue, it's a cornerstone of our commitment 
to providing quality care and maintaining the 
integrity of our profession. Recent discussions 
have underscored the importance of adhering 
to the highest standards of conduct, particular-
ly considering potential workplace oversight.

Management reserves the right to document 
and address workplace violations to maintain 
operations. While the specifics of how this 
documentation occurs may vary, the overar-
ching principle remains: our actions are sub-
ject to scrutiny, and we must conduct our-
selves accordingly.

While debates may arise regarding the methods em-
ployed for oversight ─ whether through traditional 
means or modern technologies, we must recognize 
and respect management's prerogative to ensure 
workplace integrity. Our goal remains to uphold pro-
fessionalism and maintain a safe and productive envi-
ronment for all.

As Psychiatric Technicians, our dedication to ethical 
conduct and compassionate care must never waver. 
Each interaction and task carries the responsibility to 
uphold the trust placed in us by our patients, clients, 
colleagues, and the public.

Together, let us continue to uphold the values of our 
profession and ensure that our actions reflect the in-
tegrity and professionalism that define us.

California Association of Psychiatric Technicians 


